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Oregon has had a successful vote-by-mail program for years. We have had next to 

no instances of fraud reported, and very high voter turnout. The process is secure, 

and makes voting easy.  

 

It's preposterous for people to claim that the system is flawed and prone to 

widespread fraud. This narrative is in line with the MAGA GOP's attempts to control 

and drive elections to their benefit.  

 

The system works. Don't change it.  


